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Hello,

My request is for this flavor ban to not be put through. I was a smoker for 8 years and
switched to vape products about 5 years ago. My over all health has improved and if the only
products available are tobacco flavored, I only see myself going back to smoking. I know
many others who feel the same way.

Thank you for your time, and please hear our voices.

Danielle
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